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Dear comrade. 
 
At the November Monthly Meeting of the Retired Members Association 
of the Rail Tram and Bus Union the following resolution was discussed 
and carried. 
 
That the RTBU Retired Members Association fully support the public 
peace rally to be held on Friday 10th December 2021 in opposition to 
the AUKUS Security Pact. 
 
Further we also lend our support to the theme of the rally. 
NO AUKUS No Nuclear Submarines NO to war and to advise sponsors 
that we are prepared to add the name of the RTBU Retired Members 
Association as a sponsor to the rally. 
 
Yours fraternally, 
Jim Egerton Secretary 
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